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FRIENDS OF MICKLETON SCHOOL


On behalf of everyone at Mickleton School I would like to say ‘Thank You’ to the Friends of School committee and their helpers. We have thoroughly enjoyed the events that the friends have run this term. An awful lot of hard work goes into these events, allowing our children to have those ‘little extras’. The Friends of School raise a great deal of money for the school through their hard work and dedication. Thank you once again. 





FRIDAY FORTNIGHTLY


18th December
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CALENDAR


Monday 4th January – INSET day – staff only


Tuesday 5th January – Children return to school


Wednesday 13th January – FOS meeting 7:30 p.m.


Thursday 14th January – Parents’ meeting – school day extension – 6:00 p.m.


Friday 12th February – Class 3 assembly at 2:30 p.m. 


Friends of School Valentine Disco – 6:30 – 8:30 p.m.


Red and black theme


‘Tyre park’ being installed


School breaks up at 3:15 p.m. – half term


Monday 22nd February – return to school


PLEASE REMEMBER THAT YOU ARE ALWAYS WELCOME TO ATTEND OUR PRAISE ASSEMBLIES ON FRIDAYS AT 2:30 P.M.


�


STOP PRESS!


If you receive a new mobile telephone for Christmas please remember to let us know your new number. Thank you. 


Everyone at Mickleton wishes you a happy and Holy Christmas.







































































COMMUNITY CAROLS


On Tuesday 15th December we held our first community carol afternoon. Everyone joined together to sing carols and eat mince pies. We all enjoyed this event and hope that it becomes a regular feature of Christmas at Mickleton. 











CHRISTMAS AT MICKLETON


We have had a marvellous time at school this Christmas. Christmas dinner was a roaring success with more turkey than you can shake a stick at. Everyone ate together and thoroughly enjoyed their meal. Special thanks must go to Mrs Pratley who did such a wonderful job cooking for everyone. Thank you. We also had a great time at our parties. I could not believe the amount of food available – thanks to everyone who donated ‘goodies’. The children had an amazing time, especially enjoying the visit of a very special gentleman! We hope that you enjoy your Christmas holidays.





MINCE PIES


Thank you so much Mrs Smith for making the lovely mince pies with the children. We all enjoyed making and eating them!
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Thank you for the wonderful Christmas cards and presents many of you have given to the staff at school. We are all very grateful.





PRESENTATION ASSEMBLY


We really enjoyed our presentation assembly on Thursday 17th December when children received awards for handwriting, attendance and citizenship. Well done to everyone who received a certificate or award.








